
BURGLARY

UCIPD is investigating a burglary that took place on Friday, August 9, 2019 between 5:45pm
and 6:30pm at Camino del Sol. Two unknown suspects kicked in an apartment room door and
took clothes and jewlery valued up to $1750.00. 

If you have information that could be helpful in this investigation, please contact UCI Police
Department at (949) 824-5223.


Safety Tips:

Ensure that all doors, windows and desks are locked. Do not prop doors open.

Immediately report inoperable locks and latches to the appropriate maintenance
personnel.

Never leave electronics, wallets, and other valuables in plain sight.

Immediately report suspicious activities to the UCI Police Department at (949) 824-5223.

Sincerely,


Liz Griffin, Police Chief

UCI Crime Alerts are released by the UCI Police Department when certain crimes are reported on or near UCI property,
in compliance with federal law. These Crime Alerts provide information about campus safety situations and allow campus
community members to take precautions for personal safety.

http://www.police.uci.edu/
http://www.abs.uci.edu/
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